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AIDS: HEAIIPH EDUCATION 

The heading to this minute may suggest some conflict 
of interest: However, all will be revealed when 
you read the enclosed DHSS note to Ministers and 
draft HSC leaflet. 

I am grateful to DHSS for keeping us in touch 
(Mr Cunningham is, by the way, ea-Scottish Office) 
but from the health education standpoint my inclination 
is simply to let HEC get on with it and. leave SHEG 
to use the HEC leaflet if they wish. (We can easily 
let SHEG know informally of our views, whatever 
they collectively are.) 

I should welcome your views and particularly, in 
view of Mr Davies' dealings on AIDS issues, whether 
we should report on this to Mr MacKay. 

GRO-C 

Mrs E C G Craghill. 
16 August 1984 
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